

Name:

Date: ... / ... /20...

Class: S5

Tel: 034.200.9294



Từ vựng:

Đọc - Viết:

Nghe:

Mini Test:

GLOBAL ENGLISH 5

UNIT 9: ANIMAL KINGDOM – VOCABULARY 2

❖ **Lưu ý 1:** Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu đề có chú thích nghĩa: con về nhà chép mỗi từ **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ nhé.

❖ **Lưu ý 2:** Con không sử dụng dạng viết tắt của các trợ động từ ở thể phủ định.

❖ **Lưu ý 3:** Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.

❖ **Lưu ý 4:** Các con gạch chân các từ khoá chính trong bài đọc.

A. VOCABULARY

No.	Words	Meaning	No.	Words	Meaning
1	scale (n)	vây	8	gorilla (n)	con khỉ đột
2	hump (n)	bướu	9	macaque (n)	con khỉ macaca
3	parrot (n)	con vẹt	10	resident (n)	cư dân
4	rescue centre (n)	trung tâm cứu hộ	11	spacious (adj)	rộng rãi
5	primate (n)	linh trưởng	12	primatologist (n)	nhà linh trưởng học
6	abandoned (adj)	bị bỏ rơi / bị bỏ hoang	13	leaflet (n)	tờ rơi
7	chimpanzee (n)	con tinh tinh			

Vocabulary from KET

No.	Words	Meaning	No.	Words	Meaning
1	concentrate (v)	tập trung	3	traveller (n)	người du hành
2	exhibition (n)	triển lãm	4	dining room (n)	phòng ăn

❖ **Note :** v = verb: động từ, n = noun: danh từ, adj = adjective: tính từ

❖ Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chính phát âm theo từ điển và chép vào vở mỗi từ **1 dòng** vào vở ghi.

B. HOMEWORK

Exercise 1: Fill in the missing letters to complete the sentences

0. The **r e s i d e n t s** of the building want to complain about the recent shortage of water.

1. The **_ b _ n d o n e _** playground was again filled with vibrant activities of the children.

2. The shop was giving away **l _ _ f l _ t s** for their upcoming sale, which was sure to attract a large crowd.

3. The stadium was **s p _ _ i o _ s** and could fit thousands of people in the stands.

4. Humans are the most advanced of all the **p _ _ m a _ e s** species.

5. My grandfather has a **p _ _ r o _** which can copy almost everything he says.

Exercise 2: Circle the most appropriate answers

0. I went hiking to the top of the _____ yesterday.
(A) mountain B. ocean C. habitat D. resident
1. The new house had a large backyard and was very _____ inside.
A. pygmy B. resident C. spacious D. leaflet
2. Snakes and fish have _____ on their skin to protect their soft bodies from the environment and predators.
A. scales B. humps C. parrots D. residents
3. The famous primatologist studied the behaviour of _____ for many years to better understand them.
A. chameleons B. primates C. seahorses D. preys
4. The _____ on the back of camels help them to store fat (*chất béo*).
A. gorilla B. resident C. chimpanzee D. hump
5. The _____ was full of animals that needed homes, and it was a heartwarming (*ấm lòng*) sight to see.
A. rescue centre B. territory C. seahorse D. macaque

Exercise 3: Read and answer the questions below

Recently, there has been a primate rescue centre in our area. It gives a new home to primates that have lost their homes or have been abandoned and can't return to their natural habitat. The centre has many different species like: chimpanzees, macaques, gorillas,... and each of them has its own story. The primatologist who is the owner of the rescue centre wants every primate to feel safe and secure there with the utmost care and sufficient provisions. The centre has given away leaflets to let people know detailed information, especially the opening and closing time of the centre so that everyone can come to see the primates.

0. When has the primate rescue centre been open?
→ Recently.
1. What is the aim of the new primate rescue centre?
→ _____.
2. Does the rescue centre have one species?
→ _____.
3. Who is the owner of the rescue centre?
→ _____.
4. What does the owner want primates to feel?
→ _____.
5. Why has the rescue centre given away leaflets?
→ _____.

Questions 19–24

For each question, choose the correct answer.

The oldest university in the world

Some people say University of Al Quaraouiyine in Morocco is the world's oldest university because there has been a school in the same place (19) the year 859 AD. In other words, there has been one there (20) almost 1,100 years. The University has had many famous international students (21) the years including the great traveller, Ibn Khadun. The University was started by a woman, Fatima al-Fihri and (22) a long history of teaching women and activities for women's education. Lecturer Hisham Mahmoud believes this helps female students concentrate during their studies. Before joining Al Quaraouiyine, Dr Mahmoud was a scientist, but he decided to (23) his career and work in education. The University's students all do well. After finishing at the University, many students will continue their (24) at universities in America and Europe.

19 A since

B between

C after

20 A since

B during

C for

21 A under

B over

C until

22 A has

B makes

C goes

23 A give

B change

C take

24 A marks

B studies

C information

Advice

19 Which preposition is often used with present perfect to talk about a period of time?

23 Dr Mahmoud isn't a scientist now. How could you say that he has a different job?

24 Which word (A, B or C) means 'learning at university or college'?



Questions 11–15

57

For each question, choose the correct answer.

You will hear Hitomi talking to her friend Freddie about her visit to Hardin Castle.

- 11** Who did Hitomi go to Hardin Castle with?
- A her classmates
 - B her family
 - C her neighbours
- 12** What was the weather like?
- A cold
 - B wet
 - C windy
- 13** What do Hitomi and Freddie both like best at Hardin Castle?
- A the Queen's bathroom
 - B the yellow bedroom
 - C the dining room
- 14** Freddie went to the castle because he wanted
- A to learn about history.
 - B to take photos.
 - C to find out about birds.
- 15** What's on at the castle next month?
- A a running race
 - B an exhibition of old cars
 - C a painting course

Exercise 1: Complete the sentences using Gerunds or Infinitive

0. Don't worry. I don't mind waiting (wait).

1. Has she decided _____ (attend) the course?
2. The girl enjoys _____ (paint) her own bedroom.
3. I've spent three hours _____ (practise) playing the piano.
4. The doctor advised him _____ (stay) in bed for a few days.
5. She refused _____ (tell) us what happened last night.

Exercise 2: Circle the correct answer

0. Animals use (viper / camouflage / habitat / freshwater) to hide from their predator and hunt for prey.

1. The (stick insect / chameleon / clownfish / ocean) is a plant-eating insect that uses camouflage to blend in with sticks.
2. The (horned viper / dwarf frog / cuttlefish / ocean) can change its shape to look like something else.
3. Most animals can't live in (mountain / Africa / ocean / Antarctica) because it's extremely cold there.
4. Is it a (territory / desert / freshwater / clean water) fish or a saltwater fish?
5. It's hard to see (pygmy seahorses / elephant seals / golden eagles / predators) in their habitats because they camouflage very well.

Mọi ý kiến đóng góp của phụ huynh sẽ là động lực để Starlink nâng cao chất lượng đào tạo. Mời bố mẹ quét mã ở đây để thực hiện khảo sát ạ!

